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Our first Garden Workday of the year was a huge success.  Thank you to all our families who 
showed up to move mulch, load up garden waste, cut back old growth and tidy up. Your hard 
work made a REAL difference! We will have another Garden Day at the end of October. 
Wednesday (tomorrow) after school we need help loading a truck with cuttings, if you can make 
it please meet by the flag at 3:15.  
 
There is a Board of Directors meeting at 5:30 today in the multi-purpose room. All are welcome.  
 
The school website has an updated fundraising section with a wish list and information on the 
Annual Appeal. We are looking to launch the Appeal in early October, with our goal being 100% 
participation at a level that suits each family. More details to follow.  
 
Keep up the momentum for Bubble Run! Find as many sponsors as you can and help us reach 
our PTSO fundraising goal. 
 
The 8th grade is organizing the sale of Axxess Books. They can be pre-ordered by signing up in 
the office or by RSVP on ParentSquare. Axxess books are $40, each book sold raises $13 for 
SYVCS and brings big savings for users.  
 
We are excited to share that Mrs. Trujillo will be traveling later this week to our nation’s capital to 
attend a ceremony at the White House in honor of her nephew Staff Sgt. Ron Shurer who will 
receive the Medal of Honor. Read more of his story here.  
 
Congratulations to Mrs. Mayer who will be honored at a ‘Heroes Luncheon’ at Dunn School 
Friday. Mrs. Mayer will be recognized by alumna Chimay Buyalos.  
 
Thank you to the 8th grade parents and Mrs. Trujillo for organizing the 8th grade brunch. 
Special thanks to Shelley Johnson and Danielle Lageman.  
 
Thank you to Haidy Alvarado for her work on the garden irrigation as well as hauling away our 
trash pile and to Angie Ouelette for securing 16 tons of free mulch.  
 
Thank you to the PTSO for providing a new storage shed for the lower playground. It is much 
appreciated.  
 
 



 
 
 
Friday - ice pops! 
 

GO DRAGONS! 
 
Please see attachments for more details on… 
 
Garden pics 
 
 
Key dates: 
 
September 25: Board of Directors Meeting, 5:30pm 
September 26: 3rd grade Field Trip to Arroyo Hondo Preserve 
October 8: No School (Staff Development) 
October 9-12: Middle School Conference Week 
 
 


